
16. CHRISTCHURCH PUBLIC HEALTH STRATEGY

The Board received a presentation on the development process for the Public Health Charter and
Strategy for Christchurch. The Charter is a plan for small and large groups to work together, and
provides principles and protocols for them to work to. Feedback on the Charter was requested.

One of the Board members queried whether the Treaty of Waitangi should be included in the
Principles of the Charter.

The Board resolved to endorse the Charter as it currently stands.


